
 

 

 

 

Dear Club Leaders, 

 

thank you very much again for registering for the 26th Budapest 2023.  We would like to inform you 
that because of a big number of competitors we had to cancel the team kumite events. 

Please check again the list of your competitors and delete those who will not participate in the 
tournament until  Monday the 28th of August. In case the competitor does not appear you will have 
to pay 20 Euro for each not deleted competitor.  The reason for this is that we still have hundreds of 
applicants on the waiting list. For most of them, Budapest Open is a very important tournament 
because of their qualification for upcoming WKF - EKF events, and we would like to give the 
possibility for as many competitors as possible to compete in Budapest. 

 

We are looking forward to meeting you all soon in Budapest. 

 

Gerd Rebicek 

OC 


